Hi Everyone!

Thank you so much for signing up for GO FAR! Although this year looks different, I am so
excited you are part of the team!

Out of 10 schools, we are currently in 8th place for the number of team members registered.
So make sure you encourage your friends and family members to be a part of our JLE GO FAR
team!

Also, we are in 8th place for the total number of miles logged. Anytime you complete your
workout, make sure to get help from a parent/guardian and go on the website to track your
miles! It is best to record your miles right after you train throughout the 8 weeks, so we can
see where John Lawrence places in this category compared to the other schools!

How to record vour miles:

Enter your miles onlines at: www.runsignup.com>Results>Submit

Virtual results and follow the prompts.

And finally, GO FAR has a Spirit Award! So if you send pictures, with your parents/guardians
permission, to gofarsocial@gmail.com and show how you are training, they will post them on
their website. By doing this, John Lawrence can be in the running to win the most school
spirit!

So be sure to show your JLE PRIDE!

I am excited to see all of your results and am so proud of you for signing up!
Please reach out if you have any questions!

Thank you,
Miss Crowley
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GO OUT FOR A RUN




